
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

President 

Gary Rigsby 

brendanell@verizon.net 
president@texasw.org  

972-495-3947 

 

1st Vice President 

Marty Anderson 

mand13846@aol.com  

 

2nd Vice President  

Ann Caywood 

acaywd@gmail.com  

 

 Secretary 

Alma Ellerbrock 

secretary@texasw.org  

 

Treasurer 

John Mahoney 

treasurer@texasw.org  

817-368=3142 

 

Chaplin 

Steve Ferguson 

slferuson1961@msn.com 
 

Newsletter Editor 

Mary Lynn Mahoney 

mahkelso@aol.com 

 

Web Master 

Mike Todd 

Metodd48@gmail.com 

 

WIT  Representatives 

Andy &Jeanie Bienvenu 

andyjeanie@cox.net 

Andy: 337-983-7745 

Jeanie: 337-983-7746 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friends, Games, 

and more friends! 

 

 

 

 Entertainment 

Winnebago Industries Travelers

 
 

  PRE RALLY FUN 
ARTS, CRAFT, 

and Hobby 

Classes White Tent Entertainment 

Eric Michaels Magic and Illusion    Carl Acuff Variety Music                                                      

Gilbert  Goldsmith  Folk Duo          Pumptown  “Drum infused Country Sound” 

Greg Jones Vocal Variety         WIT Club Talent Showcase            WIT Singers in Concert 

Brent Burns Singer, Songwriter, Humorist             Five Friends Jazz 

The Riviola Revue 

presented by National 

Interstate 

Tina & Lena 

Singers with 

Zingers 
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GNR 

Events and Dates  

Presidents Comments 

Arts and Crafts Winner 

Pictures of Mineola Spring Meeting 

Newcomers and Visitors 

GNR Registration Form Link 

 

Texas W Club Link  

For more news 

 

 

 

 

 

Register Now!  http://www.witclub.com/grand_national_rally/register   

Put cursor on link then press your CTRL key and then click pad or mouse. 

You can find forms in latest WIT Club magazine too. 
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Winnebago Industries Travelers

 

Presidents Message: 
The Heart of Texas Winnies did give us a wonderful “Spring Time in Texas” meeting in Mineola, Texas this past April 

at our Texas Meeting.  They started the weekend, on Thursday, with a Hot Dog Cookout on the steps of the Mineola 

Civic Center followed by a good game of Card Bingo.  This was a good way for everyone to get together and renew 

friendships.  Friday was filled with game, crafts by Henrietta, and an Art & Craft judging contest.  That evening the 

Mineola Civic Center served us a great smoked brisket meal leading into a very interesting program on identity theft 

held by Elaine Peuler.  After our general meeting Saturday morning there was an auction of a quilt donated by the 

Alamo Winnies with proceeds going to the Wounded Warrior Project.  After more games, an ice cream social, and 

the evening meal we had a favorite of all, “The C”, entertain us with ‘50’s Rock and Roll.  We extended his stay for 

about an hour because we enjoyed his music and some of us even danced a few times. 

Our next outing will be GNR in Forest City, Iowa July 16-20, 2014.  I hope as many of you as can will attend this year 

because I feel sure we’ll all have a good time with the theme of “Out of this World”.  Then don’t forget the Texas W 

Club 2014 Rally will be at the Guadalupe River RV Resort in Kerrville.  For those of you that have visited this park in 

the past you know.  

Gary Rigsby 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Do you enjoy social media….then go to the WIT site http://www.witclub.com/ and then cruise and see what other 

clubs and chapters are doing. Hosting a rally or meeting? If you need help with games, hit this site 

http://www.witclub.com/community/. This same link has forms for contest and wonderful member recipes.  WIT has 

a wonderful and colorful Face Book page for posting and reading all sorts of traveling news.  

Winnebago has gone back to dividing the United States into Three WIT Representative territories. 

We will meet our new Central Reps, Janet and Patrick Wright from Oklahoma, at the October rally.  

Denise Yager has taken Doug’s place and the position has a name change, Consumer Engagement. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Minneola Spring Meeting! 

 

    

 

July 16-20 , 2014  GNR Forest City, Iowa 

October 17-19, 2014 Guadalupe RV Resort in Kerrville, Texas   OFFICER HOST with Chapters help. 

January 16-18, 2015 Canton Civic Center in Canton, Texas    HOST Red River Wrangers   

April 17-19 2015 Coushatte Reservation Ranch in Bellville, Texas  HOST Bluebonnet Travelers  

As always each chapter will have an individual task to help our hosting chapters. Thanks for all the teamwork in 

making our meeting and rallies such a success! 

UPCOMING MEETINGS AND RALLIES Winnebago Industries Travelers

 

2. 

    NEWS 
 

The nominating committee has the following incomplete slate of nominees for officers to serve in 

2015. We are still searching for a candidate for 2nd Vice President and would appreciate any names 

wanting to run for that position. 

                President: Gary Rigsby                                                   Secretary: Alma Ellerbrock 

                First Vice President: Ann Caywood                                 Treasurer: John Mahoney 

                Second Vice President:   ???? 

                                                                                                                    

                                                                                               Treasurer: John Mahoney 
 

Contact Kathie Todd 
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 3. 
Mineola, Texas                    Fun, Games, and Good Food 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  


